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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furtani

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  BCA, CCB, ASUH2

Additional Attendees:

Carl Clapp

Meeting Start: 5:08

Meeting End : 6:01

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOWUP

	Athletics Update
	Clapp is looking into the problems with attendants not scanning identification cards at the door.
	SAFC will continue working with athletics

	Constitution
	Tabled because attendance at the meeting was low
	None

	Funding Application
	Submission due date is November 4.  Review of applications has been pushed back a week to November 17 and 18 to allow time for prereview and  Tolman and Javinar can come up with funding metrics.
	

	Branding and Publicity
	Wilbur has the Tshirt information and was absent.  

Everyone wants to keep the Manoa Maniacs mascot for now.  We can change it in the future.

We would like to start getting banners, including a banner for the SAFC with out logo and a “Manoa Maniacs Grindz Free Food for Students” banner.

Koethe wants to order more towels, but Tolman suggested we take a look at our budget before we do any more large funding.  The turn around time on the towels is about 2 weeks.
	Allmann will email Wilbur to get into the loop with T shirts.

Robinson will email John McNamera about the banners.

	Facebook and Twitter
	Because social networking is a great way to publicize events, the SAFC has decided to set up a twitter and facebook page.  We are considering doing Manoa Maniacs.
	Allmann and Koethe will work together to create the SAFC social netowrking sites

	Parking at Aloha Stadium
	No update.  Just waiting for numbers and MoA from athletics.
	None

	Food Subsidy at Aloha Stadium
	Robinson said we have a new contact at Centerplate. Everyone was interested in doing pizza for $4/person. We will wait until after our budget update to decide how many games we want to provide food at.

Jasper has been in contact with Lori Ideta about moving the drop off location of the buses to be right in front of the Aloha Zone where the food will be.
	The SAFC will consider how many games we want to provide food at.  

Jasper will continure working with Lori Ideta to get the bus drop off in a good location

	Food Subsidy at Stan Sheriff Center
	Because Friday November 4 is a holiday, the group came to a general consensus to provide free nachos for students at the Thursday November 3 volleyball game and the Monday November 7 late night mens basketball game that will be on ESPN.  The group agreed to spend up to $1000 on each event.   
	Robinson will contact Sodexo to place the order.

	Spirit Scholarship
	We haven't gotten any of the student ID numbers yet.

Magaoay is looking into the legality of our give away because it may violate the state lottery law.
	Magaoay will contact HPD to work out the legal issues.

	Next meeting
	Thursday November 3, 2011 in CC 203a
	All members will try to attend 


